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Shelly Hildebrant
2024 Northeast Region Director
99 Old Colony Road, Gaylord MI 49735
989-390-5984
shellyhildebrant@hotmail.com









 
December 2024Board of Directors


PRESIDENT 
Wendy Sparks
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC

PRESIDENT ELECT
Kathy Martin
Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc.

SECRETARY
Kelli Hiltbrand
Sutton Pump & Supply, Inc.

TREASURER
Sue Weaver
Osborn Heirs Company

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 
Barbara Pappas
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp.


PARLIAMENTARIAN
Evelyn Green
GBC Minerals


CENTRAL REGION DIRECTOR
Michelle Burgard
Devon Energy

NORTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Shelly Hildebrant
Hanley CPA PLLC

SOUTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Angie Corvers
Retired

WEST REGION DIRECTOR
Heather Woods
Whiptail Midstream





  				
[image: A cartoon character holding a sign

Description automatically generated]


Can you believe that this year is coming to an end already?  Seems like just a short time ago that my term as Northeast Region Director was just starting!  I want to thank each and every one of you for making this an enjoyable year.  Thanks to Three Rivers club, Penny Jacobs and all involved for the Region Meeting – you made my job easy, and I truly appreciate everything!

Renewal forms for 2025 membership have been sent to club Presidents.  Also a list of membership numbers to be included on the renewal form.  If you have new members that don’t have a number on the list, start from the last number issued and number from there. Transmittal form and blank membership forms (for new members) have been included in the e-mail.  Membership dues are $70.00 to the association, $2.00 to the region fund, and whatever your club has for club dues.  Please let me know if you have any questions.   Send a copy of the transmittal form to Emily as 2025 Northeast Region Director when you send to ADO and Region.  

Angel Perry will be our new Region Fund Treasurer as Judy Saf was part of Penn York and will not be renewing.  Send your dues and forms to Angel at:
Angel Perry
634 High Grove Blvd
Akron, OH  44312

Kelli Hiltbrand, Diane McKee, Penny Jacobs, and Beth Etzkorn are committee members of the Region Fund.

I hope everyone has a wonderful holiday season, and may the New Year bring lots of joy and happiness!  Be as helpful to Emily VanHaaften as 2025 Northeast Region Director as you have been to me!  She will do a fantastic job!




It’s been an honor and a pleasure ---


Shelly Hildebrant
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